AMERICAN MEAT INSTITUTE

May 1, 2007

Mr. Jon Wallace, CS5P, MBA

University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill
PO Box 16248

Chapel Hill, NC 27516-6248

Dear Mr. Wallace,

Thank you for participating as a speaker at the recent AMIF 2007 Conference on
Worker Safety, Health and Human Resources in Denver, CO. The participants were very
pleased with the program and found the presentations and discussions useful. Many
participants believe this was the best conference to date. Enclosed are the evaluation
results for your session.

Thank you again for taking time out of your busy schedule to share your expertise
at our conference. AMI recognizes that we would not receive such positive feedback
from participants without the excellent presentations and stimulating discussions
provided by talented individuals, like you.

Sincerely,

APt

Marie D. Ternieden
Senior Director,
Education and
Professional Development

1150 Connecticut Avenue, NW, 12th Floor, Washington, DC 20036
(202) 587-4200 = fax: (202) 587-4300 = www.meatami.com
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AMERICAN MEAT INSTITUTE

Meat Industry “10 Hour”” General Industry Standards Seminar (Day 2)

Speaker:
Jon Wallace

Average Score: 4.793

Note: Scale is 1 (Low) to 5 (High)

Comments:
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Very knowledgeable and prepared

Great refresher

Great class

Very good training

Outstanding

Excellent

Very good speaker

Very informative — great class and instructor
It was great

To the point — appreciate it

Moved a little fast, but an excellent speaker and instructor — a lot of material to
cover in a short period of time.

Excellent
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Note: Scale is 1 (Low) to 5 (High)




